U.S. 95 THORNCREEK ROAD T0 MoOSCOW.

DECEMBER 2006

CONSTRUCTION ON TWO IDAHO TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT PROJECTS ALONG U.S. 95
— THE TOP OF LEWISTON HILL TO GENESEE, AND GENESEE TO THORNCREEK ROAD — WILL

BE MINIMAL DURING THE WINTER. WORK WILL RESUME NEXT SPRING.

THE CONTRACTOR HAS SHUT DOWN CONSTRUCTION UNTIL NEXT SPRING, EXCEPT FOR

CONSTRUCTING A RETAINING WALL ON THE SOUTH END OF THE PROJECT AREA.

THIS PROJECT IS OPEN TO FOUR LANES OF TRAFFIC. THE CONTRACTOR HAS SHUT DOWN

FOR THE WINTER, BUT WILL COMPLETE THE PERMANENT SIGNING ON THE PROJECT
BEFORE LEAVING.

WEB SITE WWW.ITD.IDAHO.GOV
GET INVOLVED, NORTH-CENTRAL IDAHO,
U.S. 95 THORNCREEK ROAD TO MOsScow, STAGE 1.
EMAIL THORNCREEKROADTOMOSCOW®ITD.IDAHO.GOV
CALL 799-5090




IDAHO TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT

MONTHLY BREAKFAST MEETING P.O. Box 837

LEWISTON, IDAHO 83501-0837

KIOSK LOCATED AT
Moscow CHAMBER OF COMMERCE




